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Greetings, elected officials, executive board, and general membership. 
 
I want to thank everybody who voted for me to become the next WMBUA president. Some tell 
me it was one of the largest victories by margin in WMBUA history.  I am not really concerned 
with the margin of victory, I am concerned that there are still a few WMBUA members that didn’t 
think I was the man for the job.   I will work hard to prove to each and every one of you that I 
was the right choice for the position.  I will get to work immediately and over communicate 
everything I can with general membership in a timely manner.   
 
I want to congratulate  
Newly elected Vice President Scott Pellerin. I’ve already been in contact with Scott and plan to 
meet with him shortly.   
Congratulations to Secretary Meffen on being reelected once again.   I have a great relationship 
with Chris and we will continue to work hard together.  
Congratulations to Treasurer Dan Welch on being reelected once again as well. Dan does a 
great job and I am very confident that we have the best treasurer in the state of Massachusetts.    
I would also like to welcome back Chris Kane as our rules interpreter. We will miss Joe Vaschak, 
but I know we are in good hands with Chris.  
I will also continue to use Dave Paradise as my Parliamentarian, and we are truly blessed to 
have Dave sit on our board in this position. 
 And lastly, I would like to congratulate Dave Turcotte, Mike Massarelli, and Ron Viens as our 
three elected executive board members.    
I have three more executive board members that I need to select to sit on the board. I am 
asking that you all be patient with me for a couple weeks before I name the last three members.    
 
Thank You  
 
David Morgan 
President WMBUA 
860-558-4163 
 
 
  


